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	Governor Brown Announces Three Appointments to the California Transportation Commission

Metro is pleased that Governor Edmund G. Brown, Jr. has announced the reappointment of Mrs. Lucy Dunn to serve on the California Transportation Commission. Mrs. Dunn has proven to be a strong voice and collaborator on the California Transportation Commission and Metro has enjoyed working with her in support of our projects and programs. Her reappointment also ensures that her strong leadership and dedicated vision will continue to positively affect not only the economy, in a greater sense, but the future of transportation for the state of California. The Governor also appointed two additional commissioners. Please click here to view the complete press release.

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120329_Leg_Alert.pdf
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